
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
South Fourth Street  

Day of the Dead Celebration! 

 LALS is co-sponsoring the 4th Annual South Fourth Street Day of the 
Dead Celebration between the Brown and Seelbach Hotels.  

Volunteers are needed to assist with children’s  
activities (face painting, coloring, sugar skull decorating, etc.) on  

Friday, November 4th from 5:00-10:00 PM.  

LALS Club Meeting  
Paper Flower Workshop! 

October 19, 2016 
3:30 - 4:30 PM in Stevenson 307 

 
To volunteer, contact Chelsea Flint  

at chelsea.flint@louisville.edu.  


